
 

 

 

 

 

May 18, 2020 

 

All, 

As anticipated, there were no other retirement related bills that passed during the final week of 
regular session.  I anticipate a special session in the not too distant future to deal with additional 
federal covid funding.  I will let you know what I pick up on that front. 

As always, you can see what happened to all of the retirement related issues at JCPER.org under 
the legislation tab.  

Mike Morris 
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